Dear Parents,

Yesterday your child will have come home with the sponsorship book for the
School Fun Run for 2020.
Each year we patrticipate in this event to have fun and to raise money for the school.
This year we are raising money to create some boards for the Hall.

We want to display two types of boards:

1) History boards which tell the story of our school — these are to remind our students about how
the school came to be and to teach them about the significant events and people of St
Claudine’s

2) A School Honours Board — which keep will keep a record of our amazing Student Leaders.

So what do you need to do?

1) Set up an online fundraising page for your child/children or use the paper sponsorship form in
the booklet. No amount of sponsorship is too small.
This year we are aiming to have each and every child participate.

2) This year our Fun Run is a little different as due to the stressful year we have all had so far
the team at School Fun Run have added a bit of joy and a lot of colour to our run.

3) Every child needs to wear a white/light coloured tee shirt for the event and we will see how
colourful we all look at the end of the run. Grab your Tee-shirt and your sponsors and get
ready for a special way to end our term.




